;“w REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

£y X DEPARTMENT OF FINACE

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS
Manila 1009

ADVISORY

December 9, 2014
TO:  All Interested Bidders

In view of the suspension of work in Government Offices in Metro Manila on
December 8, 2014, please be advised that the Pre-bid Conference for the
following projects shall be on December 11, 2014, at the General Services
Division, OCOM Building, Port Area, Manila:

Particulars: Time:
1. Reroofing of the Customs Building of the Port of Surigao | 9:00 AM
2. Repair and Rehabilitation of the Customs Building of the 11:00 AM
Port of Batangas
3. Renovation of the Old NPO Building 1:30 PM

Accordingly, the schedule of submission and opening of bids remain the same on
December 22, 2014.

Thank you.
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RTURO M. LACHICA, CESO IT

Deputy Commissioner, IAG
BOC-BAC Chairman



